
 

Mirabel, December 12th 2002 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
As you know, our two governments (U.S. and Canada), have increased the 
level of their post-verification on the compliance level of 
importers/exporters shipping goods between our two countries under 
NAFTA. 
 
In order to comply with NAFTA regulations, Suppliers must complete a 
Certificate Of Origin of the North American Free Trade Agreement.  You will 
find two additional attachments in this e-mail containing a blank copy of 
the Certificate itself, as well as an attachment with explanations on the 
certificate. 
 
You must complete this form urgently, sign it and fax it back to the 
following number: 
 
U.P.S. SUPPLY CHAIN SERVICES CANADA LTD. 
Fax: (514) 845-1581 
Attention: Mr. Robert Bissonnette 
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact UPS/SCS 
services at the following tel. number:  Phone: (514) 285-1500   Contact 
name: Robert Bissonnette. 
 
Please keep in mind that by signing this certificate you are liable for all the 
information indicated in the document and the declaration of the country of 
origin where these parts were manufactured.  You will be responsible for 
any penalties, fines or administrative fees resulting from any U.S./Canada 
customs investigations resulting from any incorrect information declared 
on the certificate. 
 
Thank you in advance for your prompt response. 
 
 
Jimmy Cardin 
Logistics Coordinator 
Ph: (450) 971-6500 ext; 2861 
Fax: (450) 437-2751 
Email; jcardin@bellhelicopter.textron.com 
 


